
-----Original Message----- 
From: Yvonne [mailto:tafyvo8@cox.net]  
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 3:53 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Please ban swine operations near Buffalo River 
 
Dear Mr. Doug Szenher, Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality; 
 
   Please support a ban on future swine operations near the Buffalo River.  It will only ruin the water 
quality of the rivers and the underground water table.   
   I wish we never let so many chicken houses be built here in Arkansas.  The rivers have a blue green 
color in the summer from the pollution from the chicken manure that is spread on the fields.  It is too 
bad that such a pretty state is treated with such disregard.   
  
Thank you for your time.  
Yvonne Armstrong 
 


